Hess, Raymond

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 3:50 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Subject: Capital Improvement Plan; Earhart
Attachments: Earhart Greenhills to 23 fall 2021 postcard.pdf

Transportation Commissioners,
A few announcements | want to bring to your attention in advance of our next meeting:

e (Capital Improvement Plan — A new CIP is developed every other year. In the intervening year, there are minor
adjustments made to the program to reflect any known changes to existing projects or inclusion of new projects
which may have garnered funding (such as grant awards). We are in one of those intervening years and the
proposed updated CIP and support materials can be found here: https://www.a2gov.org/departments/systems-
planning/programs/Documents/CIPDocForHearing.pdf. There will be a public hearing on the document on
December 7' at the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting.

e Earhart Public Engagement reminder — There are 2 public engagement opportunities tomorrow at noon and
6pm for Earhart (from Greenhills to US-23). Attached is the postcard announcement.

Cheers,
Raymond
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